
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

      
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Year 4! 
 

We’re excited to be at the start of a new school year and looking forward to all the amazing 
learning experiences that are ahead! We will start the year by getting to know our new classes, 

making sure we’re all feeling settled. We’ll also recapping some Year 3 learning before getting stuck 
into the Year 4 curriculum  

 

Topics 
For the first half term, our topic will be… 

The Romans in Britain 
We will then move on to 

What a Disaster! 
Full details of each topic will be 

 available on the school website. 
 

PE 

Year 4’s PE days are Mondays and Wednesdays. The children need to come into school wearing 
their PE kit on these days.  

 

Home Learning 

We will not be sending home a reading record this year. However, please continue to read with 
your child as often as possible, this is vital to your child’s development and will support them with 

all areas of their learning. Children will bring a book home to share with you which can be swapped 
when they have finished with it. Spellings will be given out each Monday in preparation for our 

Wow Write the following Monday. We will also be teaching all of the times tables this year in fun 
and exciting ways, including using TT Rockstars. We recommend the children practise regularly 
using the TT Rockstars app. Your support in helping your child to learn their spellings and times 

tables, at home, is invaluable – thank you!  
 

Questions & Queries 

If you have any questions or queries, you can speak to a member of the Year 4 team on the door at 
the beginning and end of the school day. Alternatively, you can contact your child’s teacher using 

the class email address. We will get back to you as soon as we can. Thank you! 
 
 

4M - Miss McDiarmid , Mrs Elliott 
& Mr Watts 

 
 class4M@mpsplymouth.net  

 

4P - Miss Hart  & Mrs Pearce 
 

class4P@mpsplymouth.net 
 

4S - Miss Boyer & Mrs Medlin 
 

 class4S@mpsplymouth.net 
 

Meet The Team! 
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